PC Committee

From: Adam Wohler <akamu562@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 10:13 AM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Keawakapu

Please do not zone private parking at Keawakapu
Please do not take our public parking away from my ohana to enjoy this wonderful access to keawakapu
My ohana uses this parking 3-5 times per week to visit, fish, swim, play and talk story

It would be a shame to re zone another area locals have come to find as a place we can go without the mainland type of
governing every opportunity to create more revenue for the non locals.

Sincerely,

Adam Wohler



